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26 May 2022 
 

What a Knight! 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

We are delighted to invite you to come and watch our Year 6 End of Year Production of ‘What a 

Knight!’ 

Rehearsals will begin after half term, with the children full of excitement for what will be an amazing 

show. 

 

We will be performing two shows in the school hall: 
 

 Monday 27th June - 3.30pm - 5pm 

 Tuesday 28th June - 4.30pm - 6pm (children staying at school until after the performance) 

 

We have two spaces per performance available for each child. Tickets will be given to the children after 

half term. 

 

We hope you enjoy our show 

 

Mr Coleman 

Deputy Headteacher 
 

 

 
 
 


